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Our last AGM was held in April 2021 using the Zoom system. According to our 
constitution the AGM should be held within two months of the end of the 
financial year. If we assume our financial year ends on the 31st March we are 
out of time this year but our intention will be to work within the terms of the 
constitution from now onwards. 

We have, however, continued to hold committee meetings on a regular basis 
and assist our members as best as we can. 

Our social activities are slowly returning after the Covid pandemic and earlier 
in the year we held a Quiz & Chips evening which was very successful and 
attracted a large turnout. It is hoped that our visit to the Christmas market in 
Brighton will also be a success. 

Sadly three of our committee members, Sheila (Secretary), Heather (Magazine 
Editor) and Penny (Road Rep for Dalmally Road) moved out of the area and we 
thank them for their work on behalf of the Association. Luckily the roles of 
Secretary and Magazine Editor have been filled by Keith and Daryl respectively. 

Four of our roads, Sissinghurst, Cambourne, Dalmally & Coniston have no road 
representatives at present and our aim going forward is to rectify this 
situation. 

And finally to say thanks to our committee members and all who helped the 
Association over the past couple of difficult years and look forward to more 
people getting actively involved so that BRA can continue to flourish. 

 

Vincent McLaughlin 

Chairman 


